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Mr. Terry J. Cox
Energy Reserves Group, Inc.
Casper, Wyoming 82601

Dear Mr. Cox:

This is with reference to your letter of April 25,
1978, wherein you request an injection pressure in-
crecase from 665 to 900 pounds per square inch on
your Gallegos Canyon Unit lo. 259, injection into
which was authorized by Administrative Order No.
SWD-195.

Since the instantancous shutdown pressure on acid
treatment was 1000 pounds per square inch and since
this is a reflection of the formation fracture
pressure, you are authorized to increcase the injec-
tion pressure to 900 pounds per square inch.

Yours very truly,

JOE D. RAMEY .
Director . .o Co
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